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John M. Pezando, M.D., Ph.D.
1086 Easbk Blaina
Scattle, Washington 22102

Dear Dy, Fesandal

Tmig ig 1in reaponss to your letters to the BEecretary, Hezalth and
Human Servieces (HHS) and the hirector, Hational Tnatitutes aof
Health (NIH) regarding the 0ffice for Probectlion from Rescarch
Biska'! [CPFER) evaluation of uman subjects pretection at the Fred
Hutchinsecn Cancer Reszarch Cenbter (FHERI) .

AEfter carcful examination af the OPRR's findinge, I arn convinced
that the investigation was cxkhaustive and conducted with

i_ objectivity and due con=ideration far the righte and welfare cof
human subjecte involved in raessgarch. Although vour allegaticons
cauld not be substantliated; the report doee recommend inproving
the procedures for reporting research cutcomes to the FHCRC
Tnetituticnal Beview Board.

I appreciate your concerns about the preotection of human subjects
and thark you lor taking the tirme tc share your views with us.

Sincaraly,
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Wendy Baldwir, Ph.D.

Ceputy Director Zor
Extramural Research



